Deer Harvest Committee Report
September 2016

1) 2015-2016 Season: 45 Deer were removed from the Village

2) All deer were recovered

3) All Venison was used by the participants or donated to people in need

4) Four were donated directly to the Food Cupboard

5) Continuation of the program over the course of years will be vital to success
6) Board of Trustee’s has approved the continuation of the program

7) Colgate Students will be provided data as to numbers and location of deer populations within the

Village.

7) Program Update (as a response from participants and residence):
a) A two week period, from September 15, 2016 — September 30, 2016 has been added
b) The second period will begin December 23, 2016 and end February 28, 2017.

c) Participants and sites will remain consistent with last year’s program for the initial 2
week period; this will be reevaluated for the winter months

d) DEC has granted 80 Nuisance Permits for use within the Village.





